
From: zadmehr 

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 9:19 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: 28-Storey building on Yonge St. near Oxford St. 

I am writing to inform the respected authorities that we at 35 Oxford St. Richmond Hill 

are totally OPPOSED to the construction of a 28-Storey building on Yonge near Oxford 

St. This planned construction is way too tall for our neighbourhood. 


